
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you in great health and spirits. At [Fitness Center Name], the safety 

and well-being of our members and staff remain our top priority. In light of recent events and to 

ensure your experience is safe and enjoyable, we are implementing enhanced safety procedures. 

Enhanced Safety Procedures: 

• Increased frequency of cleaning and sanitizing high-touch areas. 

• Mandatory mask-wearing for all members and staff while in common areas. 

• Social distancing measures in place, including spaced out equipment. 

• Health screenings for all members upon entry. 

• Hand sanitizing stations available throughout the facility. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we implement these important changes. 

Your health and safety are our utmost priority, and we are committed to creating a safe 

environment for your fitness journey. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our community 

manager at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to your health. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Fitness Center Name] 


